
 

COMMUNICATION FROM THE OFFICE OF THE COUNTY ATTORNEY: 

March 2, 2023 

Good afternoon, Steve — Our outside counsel in the opioid litigation asked me to reach out to 
you regarding the Town’s approval of the pending Walmart, Walgreens, CVS, Teva, and 
Allergan settlements. The Town should have received, or will soon receive, a communication 
from the AG’s office about this matter.  

At its most recent meeting on February 21, the Board of Supervisors adopted a resolution 
approving these settlements. Because they are based in part on the level of participation 
throughout the Commonwealth, I would greatly appreciate your assistance in obtaining the 
Town’s approval. As you likely know, April 18 is the final deadline.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, and I will be happy to work with you 
and our outside counsel to address them. Again, thank you very much for your assistance.  

Best regards, Beth  

 

Elizabeth D. Teare 

County Attorney 

(703) 324-2421 

 

 


